GREENCASTLE POLICE DEPARTMENT
60 NORTH WASHINGTON STREET
GREENCASTLE, PA 17225
REPORT FOR THE MONTH OF _NOVEMBER_, 2020
SUBMITTED 07 DECEMBER 2020

During the reporting month the Department responded to _265__ calls for service
(__2985__calls this year). A copy of the Complaint Type totals is attached.

HIGHLIGHTED INCIDENTS:
Criminal Activities / Investigations / | This Month: Year to Date:
Service Calls:
Assault 1 6
Robbery 0 0
Burglary i 12
Theft (including motor vehicles) 3 45
Suspicious Activity 7 51
Sex offense 0 0
Domestic / Family Offenses 2 33
Homicide 0 0
Drug / Narcotics 0 7
Drug / Alcohol overdose 1 4
Naloxone (NARCAN) Deployment 0 1
Assist Emergency Medical Services / 14 178
Fire, Rescue, Fire-Police
Motor Vehicle Crashes (all): Injury; Non- | 7 82
injury; Towing; Drivable (reportable /
non-reportable)
Driving Under the Influence (Alcohol / 1 i
Drugs)
Traffic stops / violations (citations & 1.3 175
written warnings initiated)
Mental Health Counselor contacts 0 12
Directed Patrols 67 752
Assist other Law Enforcement Agency (in | 3 28
the Borough) See narrative
Assist other Law Enforcement Agency 1 14
(outside the Borough) See narrative
Burglar Alarm 11 72
Criminal Arrests / Charges 5 48




Overtime 49 Hours 49 for manpower

Mileage:  Car 802 28967 Total for Month 3901
Car 813 97043
Car 816 63920
Car 819 25512

NOTEWORTHY ACTIVITIES:

During the month of November GPD
had a food drive for the local food
pantry. The response from our
community was overwhelming.

Thank-you for stepping up and showing
why Greencastle is such a great
community.

A special than-you to the Mayor, Ericka
who made this a success, Councilman
Faight and Flowers Baking, Sunnyway
Foods and Glenwood Foods.

The Food Pantry report this was the
largest food drive they have had with
an estimated 10,000 items donated.




In November, GPD arrested an individual wanted for a homicide out of Hagerstown
MD. He was taken into custody on E Baltimore St and placed in Franklin County Jail
pending his return to MD.

GPD investigated two stolen vehicles this past month. Both have been recovered. A
suspect has been identified and charges are being prepared. The suspect, a juvenile, is
already detained on other charges.

Finally, a thank-you to the department as a whole. Scheduling has been a little difficult
recently. We have had two Officers out on medical related issues and two additional out

on Covid issues. There have been some odd shifts and long hours but we are doing our
best to get thru.

L.LODD Officers 16 Canines 3 266/17 YTD

Submitted by:

John H Phillippy Chief of Police



